
Attendance Matters!  
We are attempting to establish regular 
attendance patterns with our students since 
it has been shown that there is a positive 
relationship between regular attendance, 
punctuality and school success. Getting 
into the habit of daily attendance matters 
more than ever and going to school is an 
opportunity for your student to: 

  

·    Build routines that help to reduce stress. 

·    Connect to their friends and teachers. 

·    Engage in learning. 

  

Our district policy encourages the most regular attendance pattern possible for all 
students. The dates of your student’s absences can be accessed by clicking the 
“Infinite Campus Parent Portal” icon on the District website. 

  

Attendance is monitored and reviewed on a monthly basis to identify those 
students who have missed more than 10% of their school days, which is defined as 
being chronically absent by The Illinois State Board of Education. Parents will be 
notified via letter regarding any attendance concerns for their individual students. 

 

For instructions on reporting absences please click HERE 

https://www.naperville203.org/Page/2314
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